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Senate Committee on Natural Resources and all Representatives of Oregon, 

 

I am in opposition of SB85.  

Reading this Bill over it makes no sense.  

The definition of CAFO would apply to any large farming operation. The supporters of 

this bill do not understand farming operations or how much this would impact the food 

chain. Food prices are high now, this bill affects beef, pork, dairy, chickens, laying 

hens, turkeys, ducks, milk, cheese, eggs and all the by-products. 

 

Voting in favor of this Bill is not responsible or sustainable.  

 

 

 

 


